Sno King School Retirees

General Membership Meeting

April 17, 2008

The Scholarship Luncheon meeting at Edmonds Unitarian Church, Edmonds, was called to order at 12:50 p.m., followed by the flag salute

Thank yous were expressed to Betty Odle and Cheryl Bickford and their excellent support volunteers for their continued organization and preparation of our salad luncheon.

Calendar items for the remaining months of the year were reviewed and updated.

Keith Lindaas and Linda Fitzgerald, Scholarship Committee chairs, introduced this year's Scholarship Fund recipients. They are:

Emily Blair, Inglemoor, HS, Northshore SD Stephanie Dilbeck, Meadowdale HS, Edmonds SD Darlene Germino, Lynnwood HS, Edmonds SD Megan Moreland, Shorewood HS, Shoreline SD

Each recipient received \$1200 toward furthering their college career in Education, renewable for up to three additional years if renewing criteria are met.

Debbie Jakala, Manager of the Communications Dept, Edmonds School District, presented information about the upcoming replacement and capital levy on May 20.

After review, it was moved by Barbara Berg and seconded (Alice Bingaman) to adopt the proposed By Law changes to the Sno King School Retirees Scholarship Fund By-Laws. Motion carried.

The meeting was adjourned for our program.

Christine Morse, coordinator and Linda Ottmar, volunteer with Volunteer Guardian Ad Litem (VGAL) presented information about advocating for unrepresented youth in the court system and encouraged anyone interested to volunteer for this work.

Ellie Bonanno introduced Alice Higgins, Social Director for Vineyard Park at Bothell Landing, a retirement home in Bothell. She is director of the Great Bucket Bunch Kitchen Band. They performed several musical numbers.